
 
 

 

Republic of the Union of Myanmar 
Ministry of Transport and Communications 

Department of Civil Aviation 
 

Invitation to Expression of Interest (EOI)  
For Heho Airport, Kawthaung Airport and Mawlamyine Airport  

to be implemented by PPP Scheme 
 

 The Department of Civil Aviation, Ministry of Transport and Communications, 
invites the interested local companies with foreign firms forming the consortium to 
submit Expression of Interest (EOI) for the above three airports which will be 
implemented by PPP scheme for the development, financing and operations of the 
airport. 

 The EOI document in the English language may be purchased by interested 
firms on the evidence of payment of non-refundable fee of 100,000 kyat by means of 
bank transfer to Current Account No. MD 011681, MEB INSEIN. 

 

Available date of EOI document : From (4-9-2017) to (8-9-2017) 

Deadline to apply EOI : (13-10-2017) 

Contact detail : Director 

   Aerodrome Standards & Safety Division 

   Department of Civil Aviation  

 Mingalardon Township, Yangon. 

  01-533002, 01-533013 

 


